
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Brian Rehrig <brehrig@alum.mit.edu> 
Date: Sun, Mar 28, 2021 at 4:07 PM 
Subject: RE: Mugar; Findings re site history and conditions 
To: Patrick Hanlon <patrick.m.hanlon@gmail.com> 
Cc: Christian Klein <cmqklein@gmail.com> 
   
Pat, 
  
Attached is draft language for your consideration covering flooding/stormwater and 
open space planning issues.  I’ve kept both short and to the point.  If you feel more 
historical information is needed I’m happy to expand. 
  
Best regards, 
~Brian 
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